
Flourishing Communities Grants Program

Grantee Description Status Start Date End Date
 Obligated 

Amount 
Notes

Habitat for Humanity
Request for additional money to 

continue home repair program
Underway 8/1/2018 7/1/2019 24,897.00$        

Habitat has signed the FAA 

related to the third round of its 

Critical Home Repair program 

with Global Communities. 1st 

Deliverable is expected to be 

completed in August of 2018

BHC Welding Underway 10/1/2018 5/31/2019 14,892.00$        

Flourishing Communities met with 

Glenda Nicke from Black Hawk 

College, to discuss the 

application and criteria for 

determining the members of the 

new Welding Cohort funded 

through a Global Communities 

grant. With the criteria now 

established, the next step will be 

to begin outreach in the 

Floreciente and Stephens 

Parkview neighborhoods. 

BGCMV Blacktop Map of US completed 8/22/2018 9/18/2018 2,500.00$          
map stencil 179.99 order 8/14/18. 

Paving invoice 225.00-8/15/18 

sent to hq for payment-paid.

Project Now Window and Doors Underway 11/15/2018 7/15/2019 25,000.00$        

Project's now resubmitted 

proposal was approved after 

review. A progrm description has 

been sent to Project Now for 

review. In addition, most of the 

documentaiton required by the 

PAFR has already been 

received.12/15 - Work at the 

Project Now site is well underway 

and it is expected to be 

completed by the end of the year.

CHC Training Underway 10/30/2018 4/15/2019 7,657.00$          

10/2 - Met with Nicole Johnson 

from CHC to discuss changes 

and modifications that needed to 

be made to the grant proposal 

submitted by CHC for the 

certification of their bilingual staff 

as translators. The CHC proposal 

has been approved and FC is 

now waiting for the PAFR to be 

completed.

MCDC 3 Beautification Challenge Underway 11/1/2018 6/1/2019 13,018.00$        

10/12 - Met with Jayne, Director 

of MCDC, to go over last details 

of grant. Jayne will work on the 

PAFAR. Signed grant agreement 

on 11/7

Trinity Community CNA Underway 1/1/2019 Aug-19 10,963.00$        

11/27 - Trinity did not receive any 

funding from the Moline 

Foundation. After two conference 

calls with Sherri, Linda, and 

Daniel of Trinity the budget and 

timeline were moved forward to 

begin the program in January and 

Trinity reached out to their grants 

department to secure the funding 

from September 2019 – 

December 2019. During this time 

we will rework the grant and 

submit to Trinity for review.  . 

Trinity will contact partners, 

organizations, and foundations to 

seek funding for Sept – Dec to 

have a full year of the Parish 

Nurse Program for Floreciente.  

12/18 - Grant signed and 

submitted to HQ for 1/1/19 to 

8/31/19 

Butterworth Buses Underway 19-Nov Jun-19 4,586.59$          

10/18 Meeting with Stacy to 

discuss last details of grant. 

Butterworth will submit PAFAR at 

meeting. 11/16 Grant signed. 

Gave business list to executive 

director and will begin to flyer next 

week for event. 12/18 

deliverables reviewed and 

approved invoiced submitted.

Mercado 2 Empowering the Neighborhood Underway 11/30/2018 4/30/2019 6,000.00$          

12/15 - The grant was resent in a 

scanned PDF format and the 

workflow has now been updated 

into SharePointresubmitted and 

the grant was approved. FC now 

awaits the submission of 

Mercado's PAFR.

APS #3 Grants Total 109,513.59$      
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